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From: Barb Levy [mailto:barblevy898@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2016 6:12 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Duke pipe line -NO from an Amberley Village Resident 

Dear OPSB, 

I am complete[y against the pipeline running through our residential areas! It seems lilce 
this program was started without any notice or warning to our city leaders, ahead of time. 

Please, do not put our families and children in jeopardy, or make us take chances of a dangerous 
disaster happening! 

Barbara Levy 
Amberley Village Resident 
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